
Welcome to 
 



TO OUR VISITORS

Welcome to St. Paul’s!  We hope you are 
blessed today as we worship The Lord together.  
Please fill out the friendship pad that is in the 
pew.

We invite you to stay for fellowship, coffee and 
treats following our service.

If you are interested in church membership, 
please talk with Pastor Burns.

We’re so glad you’re here and hope to see 
you again.

With a basket of summer fruit, God showed Amos a sign (8:1-2). What 
summer messages do you have for me, O God, in ripening gardens, starry 
skies, long bright days, warmer weather?



SERVING TODAY 9:00A  

Elder:             Bill McKibbin

Usher :           Shirley Everson

Media:           David Gauvitz
                       Sherry Glauvitz
           
               
           



This Week at 
St. Paul’s

Sun. July 20               6th Sunday after Pentecost
              Worship Service with Holy Communion 9:00a
                                   CenterStage 3:30p-8:30p Sun. July 13                                                

 
Mon. July 21        Staff Meeting 10:30a

Tues. July 22              CenterStage 6:00p-8:00p

Thur. July 24             CenterStage 6:00-8:00p

Fri. July 25                Office Closed
Sun. July 27               7th Sunday after Pentecost
              Worship Service 9:00a
                                   CenterStage 3:30p-8:30p



Welcome Chris Simmons and Alaina 
Towberman into our St. Paul’s Family.

“Therefore welcome one another as 
Christ has welcomed you, for the Glory 
of God”
Romans 15:7





When:  August 14, 2025.  Game starts at 6:40p

Who:  The TWINS!!  (That’s really all that matters, but their opponent is the Detroit Tigers, who are 

currently in first place….NOT FOR LONG!) 

Where:  BEAUTIFUL Target Field!  

Extras:  Arrive early if you want to be on the field with the Lutheran choir and sing the National Anthem!  

How do I sign up?  There will be a sign up at church or text/call Leah Olson    

Tickets are $32.  Leah will collect from you and can send you your tickets.  

Parking:  Have no fear.  If you are concerned about parking, Leah can give you an idea for an easy in/easy 
out parking spot.  

Last chance to get your tickets!  Sign up or notify Leah 
by July 27.  Don’t miss out on your chance!

It’s Lutheran Night at Target Field!  
Come and watch the red hot Minnesota Twins with your church friends!  



We have a new app we are kicking off called myUCD(my universal church directory)
You can add this app to your phone or on your computer. To get the app you will need 
a unique identifier for your household which you can get from the church office.
To get your code, email the office at office@stpaulsosseo.org.  This app is very easy to
use and will help keep all of us in touch with each other.

mailto:office@stpaulsosseo.org
mailto:office@stpaulsosseo.org
mailto:office@stpaulsosseo.org


We thank the family of Ellen and Wilbur Boettcher for their generous gift 
to St. Paul’s.  In an act of love for our congregation, Ellen and Wilbur 
arranged for a portion of the sale of their family home be donated to our 
church.  Ellen and Wilbur’s son, Gerald, honored their wishes and 
provided a check after the sale of the house.  Thank you to the 
Boettcher’s who gave of their time, talents, and faithfulness during their 
lifetime and care for us all after their passing.  
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